
Minneota Businesses, 
 
With the temperatures changing waves we've had-We also have get the 
enjoyable(Not so much) Cold and Flu season coming into our doors rapidly. 
 
The City of Minneota will be having a Flu Clinic open to Minneota Residents.  
 
Thrifty White Pharmacy will be at the Community Center/City Hall on November 
3rd from 4:00p.m. to 7:00p.m. There are Vaccination Administration Forms 
available at the City Office. City Office hours are 8:00a.m. to 5:00p.m. Attached is 
a flyer to be posted. 
 
Here are a few details about the clinic from Thrifty White Pharmacy. We will have 
one nurse and one administrator at the clinic. Nurses are able to immunize 
starting at infants age 6 months. Flu mist is not available this year. and these are 
the price for the various types of vaccine we carry. 
 

 Trivalent  covers 3 strains. $27.00 
 Quad covers 4 strains $34.99 
 High Dose for those over the age of 65 54.99 

 
We also offer other vaccines 

 Pneumococcal (we can bring these to the clinic)  Retail price approx. $99  
 Zostavax (we cannot bring these to the clinic) Retail price approx. $219 
 TDap. (we can bring these to the clinic) Retail price approx. $79 

 
Prices may change and insurance may cover. 
 
For all vaccines we will copy insurance cards front and back of all insurance 
coverage. When we finish the clinic we will enter the information in our database 
and run thru insurance if insurance doesn't cover our corporate office will bill the 
uncovered portion. Filling out the vaccination administration records before the 
clinic is helpful.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you. 
 
CITY OF MINNEOTA 
Alexis Ramirez-City Clerk 
129 E. First Street -P.O. Box 307-Minneota, MN 56264 
minneotaclerk@centurytel.net/ 507-872-6144 Telephone / 507-872-6143 Fax 
www.minneota.com   
 


